
Linda M. Finucane 

From: Eileen.Budri@genzyme.com 
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 7:26 PM 
To: Linda M. Finucane 
Subject: Public Hearing June 10 

Dear Ms. Finucane, 

I am writing in opposition to providing a special permit request from the developer of 3 Auburn St. to a allow for 
development of a 4 unit dwelling. I would attend the meeting to voice my reaction in person however, I will be in 
Europe at the time of the meeting. Would you kindly share my views with members of the Land Use Committee. I am 
particularly concerned re additional construction in this area since 7 units are to be built on Curve St. where property 
abuts my backyard and now #3 Auburn St. also abuts our condominium property. I encourage you to limit further 
development on Auburn St. There is too much traffic now on Auburn St., Washington and Prospect Sts. as well, partly 
due to the Learning Prep School that shuttles students from 100 communities on a daily basis. There are several homes 
in the area that have been torn down and replaced with multi-unit housing. These homes are practically on top of one 
another, allowing for little yard space or privacy, overall making the area less attractive Please do not allow further 
construction in this area. The additional tax revenue cannot be worth the change to the neighborhood this construction 
will bring. 

Sincerely, 

Eileen Budri 
29 Prospect St. 
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